
Subject: FOIA Request

From: "Jessica Jarosiewicz" <jjarosiewicz@isabellacounty.org>

Date: 1/8/2016 12:42 PM

To: <11-17@nsfd.net>

Dear Frank E. Benn,

 

Please be advised that your FOIA request received by Isabella County on the 5th day of January, 2016 will

require extra time to search for and respond to your request.  Attached please find the 10-day Extension to

Respond to FOIA Request.

 

If you have any questions, please contact Margaret McAvoy, Isabella County Administrator/Controller and

FOIA Coordinator, at 989-317-4058 or at mmcavoy@isabellacounty.org.

 

Attachment

 

 

Jessica Jarosiewicz

Administrative Assistant

Isabella County

200 North Main Street

Mount Pleasant, MI  48858

989-317-4054
989-773-7431 (fax)
jjarosiewicz@isabellacounty.org

 

Attachments:

10-day Extension FOIA Request.pdf 543 KB
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